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AOLP applications 
The Aggie Orientation Leader Program (AOLP) is excited to announce that applications for Orientation Leader are available 

from October 27 until November 12 at http://aolp.tamu.edu/. 

 An Orientation Leader (OL) is a student volunteer who assists in a variety of programs during summer New Student Conferences 
to help new Aggies transition into college life. Orientation Leaders seek to create an atmosphere that minimizes anxiety, promotes 
a positive attitude, and stimulates excitement for learning in each new Aggie. 

For more information, attend one of the following Informationals: 

October 29 @ 7pm in Rudder 410 

November 3 @ 7pm in Rudder 308 

November 5 @7pm in Rudder 410 

  

You can also attend a Social: 

November 6 @ 7pm in Rudder 510 

November 11 @7pm in Rudder 601 

  

Learn more and apply at http://aolp.tamu.edu/. If you have any questions, please email aolp@tamu.edu. 

GRE Prep Class 
You can take a free GRE test that will give you the most accurate score possible outside of the actual test.  

The next GRE Prep class for Aggies is starting Nov. 15. Sign up now to reserve your seat and learn everything you need to know 
about the GRE including... 

--How schools use (and don't use) your scores 

--The best techniques to conquer the verbal and math sections 

--Simple tips to maximize your math score 

--Every math concept I've ever seen tested on the GRE 

--The easiest way to memorize large amounts of vocabulary as quickly as possible 

Find out more here; http://bit.ly/1tjbbm8 

NEXT CLASS 

--Saturday, November 15th, 2014 

--8 AM to 5 PM 

--one-hour lunch break 

--Near the A&M campus 

Click here for the detailed information about the GRE Prep course (http://bit.ly/1tjbbm8) including future classes, 
course details, pricing, and information about private tutoring.  

You can take a free GRE test that will give you the most accurate score possible outside of the actual test. Find out 

more here. http://bit.ly/1tjiM45 

Students can sign up here. http://bit.ly/1tjbbm8 

Byler Performance Equine Internship 
Byler Performance Equine in Bellville, Texas needs to fill a spot for an internship in the Spring semester.  They provide 
conditioning and post surgery rehabilitation for horses.  It is a 6 month long paid internship working Monday through Friday 
8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. and two Saturdays 8:30 a.m. to 12 p.m. each month.  They are willing to work with class schedule and it can 
count for course credit. 
 
Skills Needed: 
Knowledge of horse handling 
Maintain upkeep of equine barn 
Computer skills 
Business and communication skills 
 
Will learn how to: 
Swim horses 
Administer shots and IV’s 
Laser units for physical therapy 
Hydrotherapy 
 

Please submit a resume and references, if any, at bcrossb1@aol.com and feel free to contact Kimmi Byler, the owner, at 979-
865-2553 and visit their website at horseswim.com.  

Sustainability Internship 
The Office of Sustainability is searching for Spring 2015 interns to help increase awareness and education about the growing field 
of sustainability and every day sustainable practices. Sustainability encompasses environmental, economic, and social aspects, 
and encourages the use of critical thinking skills to come up with long term solutions to societies biggest 
problems.  Sustainability’s interdisciplinary approach to problem solving makes it perfect for students in any undergraduate 
major on campus. 
  
Application materials (Internship Application, Resume, Cover Letter) are due by Noon on Friday, November 14th, 2014 and 

should be sent to sustainability@tamu.edu or dropped off at the General Services Complex, Suite 1801. 

Agricultural Education Intern Wanted 
Life in Stride Riding Academy, College Station, Spring 2015 
Local Western Riding Academy is looking for an intern to coordinate and run weekend birthday parties and occasional holiday 
parties.  Must have some horse experience, excellent customer service, enjoys children and interested in event planning. Must be 
able to work on weekends and have references. Please contact Kate at party@lifeinstride.org if interested. Pay is commission based. 

Dance Appreciation Course 
The Department of Health & Kinesiology is offering DCED 202 Dance Appreciation Spring 2015.  This course counts as a Creative 
Arts course as well as an International & Cultural Diversity course.  Section 599 will be offered during the regular Spring 2015 
(Jan. 20th – May 12th) semester as a web-based section and is open to all students.  Section 700 will be offered during the Winter 
Minimester (Jan. 2nd – Jan. 16th) as a Distance Education section and is open to all students. 

Landscape Plant Materials Course 
The landscape plant materials course HORT 308 will be offered this next spring semester.  For those of you who joined us to 
study trees and shrubs in the landscape might be interested in checking out the rest of the plants, for example tropicals, xeric 
plants, groundcovers, ornamental grasses, vines, herbaceous perennials, seasonal annuals, and wetland and watergarden 
plants.  Hope to see many of you in the spring!  No Friday lectures, 3 credit hours. 

Personal Finance Course 
The in Spring 2015. The course has a class limit of 68 students and is open to undergraduate students in all majors. FINC 201 is 
currently scheduled to meet MW 2:20 – 3:35 in 109 Wehner. Marilynn Hood is the instructor. 

Forensic Investigations Course (FIVS 123)  
This 3 credit hour, web-based course currently meets the Life and Physical Sciences Core Curriculum Area for students in the Fall 
2014 Catalog.  Enroll to learn the real science behind crime scene investigation.  It is open to ALL majors, and non-science based 
majors are highly encouraged to enroll. 
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